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GRIFFITH UNIVERSITY HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE 
 
 
Dear Dr Amanda McGuire 
 
I write in relation to your application for ethical clearance for your project "An nurse led behaviour change intervention
for prevention of chronic disease in midlife adults: The 'GroWell for Health Program' Pilot Study." (GU Ref No:
2018/259). The research ethics reviewers resolved to grant your application a clearance status of "Fully Approved". 
 
This is to confirm receipt of the remaining required information, assurances or amendments to this protocol. 
 
 
Consequently, I reconfirm my earlier advice that you are authorised to  immediately commence this research on this
basis. 
 
The standard conditions of approval attached to our previous correspondence about this protocol continue to apply. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Gynelle Murray 
Ethics Systems and Support Officer 
Office for Research, Griffith University 
Nathan campus (N54 0.10) 
phone: 07 373 52069 
email: gynelle.murray@griffith.edu.au 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
 
Researchers are reminded that the Griffith University Code for the Responsible Conduct of Research provides
guidance to researchers in areas such as conflict of interest, authorship, storage of data, & the training of research
students. 
 
You can find further information, resources and a link to the University's Code by visiting Griffith's webpage: Griffith
University Code for the Responsible Conduct of Research 
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